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First name: kathleen
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Organization:
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Comments: | support the position of the International Society for the Protection of Mustangs and Burros
concerning the Heber Wild Horse Territory Plan #18916. The wild horses have been there since the law
protecting wild horses was passed and they have the right to remain there without their numbers being arbitrarily
diminished by deadly helicopter round ups or the administering of PZP contraceptives, both of which do not
represent minimal management practices.

I do not want my tax money spent on these management practices.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Bussa



